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Good morning: 

Wanted to send you all this story as it quotes the Town Supervisor for Warwick, NY where the two latest battery storage 
containers with lithium-ion batteries just caught fire. 

He states that municipalities should take more time to evaluate safety protocols specific to lithium-ion storage systems, and 
would also encourage communities to reevaluate zoning and permitting requirements to prevent these facilities from being 
sited near schools, parks, and other places where large numbers of people congregate. 

I also attach a picture of the container that burned quite extensively. 

Thanks for considering this new and growing information about the dangers of lithium-ion batteries. 

httgs://fjn a nee .ya boo. com/news/a lsym-ene rgY--fi res-wa rwick-ny-140000462. html 




